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Report on a new IBSSA Department: 

“Psychology in Security” 

  

  

During a special seminar held in Budapest, the President of IBSSA – Prof. George POPPER and the General 

Secretary of IBSSA – Prof. Rony KLUGER met for an official meeting with Dr. Shraga SADE – Senior Expert 

Psychologist from Israel, who is a specialist in his field and a very talented lecturer. 

 

As a conclusion from this meeting IBSSA created its new Department of Psychology. The department will be under the 

leadership of Dr. SADE. 

 

Congratulation and welcome on board to our new colleague Dr. Shraga SADE . 

 

The Department will offer courses, seminars to our members and will give advisory service on request. 

 

Please contact: Dr. Rony KLUGER, Chairman of Education & Qualification Department 

Mail: rondo03@attglobal.net   
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